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Hello, I am an emergency physician. Private equity should not be practicing 

medicine. The purpose of medicine is to help people and promote wellness. There is 

a conflict of interest with these companies wanting to maximize profits over patients. 

It’s not safe and it creates sub-optimal care.  


